VJB31.

PROPERTY REPORT

The Board considered a report by the Depute Assessor which advised
that the new lease for Hillside house had been agreed.

The report also outlined the terms of the lease and the reduction in rent
which has been secured by the conclusion of the new lease.

The Board noted the conclusion of the new lease.



